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I strongly oppose SB 1003, the death on demand assisted suicide Bill. This is a 

dangerous bill that doesn't take into consideration the medical or mental health of the 

terminally ill. Rather than ending their lives, they should receive treatment for 

depression.  As a  retired RN, I  saw the terminaly want to spend time with their 

family members and loved ones before they died. To deprive patients of treatment 

that would be given to any other patients is wrong. Also families would be bereaved 

to have their loved ones lives ended so cruelly.   


